
 

     
 
 

 
Friday 22nd November 2024 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
It has been another busy week at Place Farm this week: we have enjoyed some well-attended 

Early Years tours for prospective parents and received some wonderful feedback from those who 

visited; our Reading cafes and library visits are in full swing, and we are busy with preparations 

towards Place Farm and Coupals have got Talent, and our Christmas in a Day!  Further details to 

follow on these events. 

 

Thank you to everyone who contributed towards our Children in Need fundraising last week –

thanks to your donations, we managed to raise £412 for this worthwhile cause! 

 

Unity Schools Partnership are currently accepting donations towards their Happy Hamper appeal 

– running until 12th December.  Please find enclosed further information on how families can 

help. 

 

Today we enjoyed a bumper-packed 

Celebration Assembly, celebrating a wide 

range of achievements amongst our pupils; it 

is especially wonderful to see so many pupils 

taking part in outside events in the wider 

community, demonstrating our PROUD values 

in all that they do! 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our 

school.  If you have any concerns or queries, please contact us directly by email: 

admin@placefarm.org.uk, or via our school office on: 01440 702836.  

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! 

 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs McConnell 
Head of School 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@placefarm.org.uk


 

Upcoming dates: 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
November 
Wed 27th Nov:  EYFS Prospective parent tours, 9.00-10.00 
Thur 28th Nov:  3SA library visit 9:30-10:30 
                            2LP Reading Café 9:00-9:30 
 
December 
Tue 3rd Dec:      Y2 Great Fire of London Workshop 
Wed 4th Dec:    EYFS Prospective parent tours, 9.00-10.00 
Thur 5th Dec:    3KM library visit 9:30-10:30 
                           6SL library visit 1:30-2:30 
                           1ED Reading Café 9:00-9:30 
Fri 6th Dec:        Flu vaccinations (more information to follow) 
Mon 9th Dec:    Carol Concert at St Marys Church (more information to follow) 
Tue 10th Dec:    Y3 Stone Age Experience Day 
Thur 12th Dec:  2LP library visit 9:30-10:30 
                           2LA library visit 1:30-2:30 
                           1ES Reading Café 9:00-9:30 
Fri 13th Dec:      Christmas in a day (more information to follow) 
Tue 17th Dec:    EYFS and Yr1 Nativity (more information to follow) 
Wed 18th Dec:  EYFS and Yr1 Nativity (more information to follow) 
 
Fri 20th Dec: School term ends 
 
January 
Mon 6th Jan:    School closed PD Day 
Tues 7th Jan:    First day of Spring Term – all children back in school 
Thur 16th Jan:  0AP Reading Café 9:00-9:30 
                          6EJ library visit 1:30-2:30 
Thur 23rd Jan:  0CS Reading Café 9:00-9:30 
                           Rainbow library visit 9:30-10:30 
Thur 30th Jan:  Rainbow Reading Café 9:00-9:30 
                           4KM library visit 9:30-10:30 
                           5ML library visit 1:30-2:30 
 



 

Celebration Assembly 
 

Congratulations to 
everyone who 
received a certificate 
in celebration 
assembly this week.  
We had lots of 
children receiving 
their coloured 
certificates today 
and some children 
receiving their 
PROUD certificates.  
 
We also had several pupils who were celebrated for their outside of 
school achievements.  

 
The AR Word count champions for this week were 6EJ, 
the AR Quiz champions for this week were 3SA and the 
most improved readers were Rainbow. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
We are also continuing to celebrate maths 
achievements on tt rockstars. This term, we are 
presenting certificates to the child in Years 2, 3, 4, 
5 and 6 who achieved the most coins in their year 
group, as well as certificates for the three children 

who had the biggest increase in their times table recall speed. We also celebrated the problem-
solvers of the week in Year 1 and Rainbow class. 
 
Times table knowledge and fluency are so important in many areas of maths. Please continue to 
encourage your children to use tt rockstars at home. Thank you for your ongoing support with this. 
 

Attendance 
In celebration assembly each week, we also celebrate the 
classes with the best attendance of the previous week. 
Attendance is vitally important to a child’s success both 
in school and in later life. 
 
In 3rd place we had 2LA with 98.2% 
In 2nd place we had 1ES with 98.6% 
In 1st place we had 2LP with 99.3% 
Whole school attendance was 95.3% 
 



 

 
Rainbow trip to Haverhill Arts Centre 

 
 

 
 
 



 

4RG and 5JG Library Visits 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

School Nursing Survey 
 
Please see below some information from West Suffolk School Nursing Team. They are seeking feedback to help 
shape the services that they offer. 
 
The Survey is online from Tuesday 1st October to Friday 29th November 2024. Please see the link below which will 
take you to the survey. Thank you for your time.  
   

School Nursing Service (5 - 19 years) User Survey  
   
If you would like to know more about the School Nursing service, then please click on the link below.  
   

School Nursing Service - Suffolk County Council  

 
 

SEND Parent Padlet: 
https://padlet.com/lkidd11/parenting-padlet-hgdrprcnhjl3ene5 

 
Please use this link to have an explore of our new SEND Parent Padlet, which contains lots of information 

resources and links to provide you with support and advice.  There are links to local groups, SEND 
resources and parenting tips. 

 
Christmas Dinner Day 

 

Please see the menu below for the Christmas Dinner Day. 

 

Please complete the below forms link stating whether your child would like a 

Christmas Dinner on Friday 13th December 2024. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/PbfANujnqL 

 

Please complete the forms link by midday on the 20th November 2024, as the 

kitchen will need to know the final numbers by this date. 

 

If your child is not entitled to Free School Meals, please do ensure that you have sufficient funds on your 

Arbor Account, prior to this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this, please contact the school office. 
 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SNSUserSurvey/
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/childrens-health/school-nursing-service
https://padlet.com/lkidd11/parenting-padlet-hgdrprcnhjl3ene5
https://forms.office.com/e/PbfANujnqL


 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Instructions for parents/carers for Holiday, Activities and Food programme bookings.  
  

The Winter activities for Suffolk Holiday, Activities and Food programme (HAF) will be live for booking on 
Eequ on the 20th of November 2024  

  
Please register children and book activities for the Winter School holidays at: WWW.eequ.org  
  

• Parents/carers can use the link provided to log into Eequ and register their child(ren) and 
book them on to the activities of their choice.   
• Eligibility checks will be completed at this stage and if the child meets the criteria, they 
will receive an email confirming the booking, please provide information on the child’s 
eligibility and receipt of benefit related Free - School Meals  in the booking so that eligible 
bookings are not rejected.   
• - If they are accepted an email will be sent to the email address confirming the booking. 
Bookings without an email confirming the eligibility and place are not confirmed. Please 
ensure that you receive the email to confirm bookings.    
• If the booking is rejected due to not meeting the criteria or not providing required 
evidence, an email will go to the booking email address explaining why. This can be appealed 
if further information or evidence can be provided. (This will require re booking of the 
activity.) You can email Suffolk HAF at HAFenquiries@suffolk.gov.uk  

  
  
Bookings are subject to availability and eligibility and cannot be guaranteed, we recommend booking 
early to avoid disappointment.   
HAF eligibility is based on the child(ren) being in receipt of Benefit Related Free School Meals.   
As per the Easter and Summer School Holidays, Suffolk HAF programme will no longer be issuing codes 
to families in receipt of benefit related Free School Meals and will be continuing to use the Eequ Booking 
system for parents/carers to book children onto the activities.   
For more information visit:  www.Suffolk.Infolink.gov.uk, Or by scanning the QR code on the poster 
below:  
 

 

http://www.eequ.org/
mailto:HAFenquiries@suffolk.gov.uk
http://www.suffolk.infolink.gov.uk/


 

 
 



 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 

 


